
From: Lyles, Mary 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 12:47 PM 
To: Tindle, James A. 
Subject: Purchase of Industrial Sweeper Scrubber (SA004096) 

Good afternoon Jim: 

 

As we discussed, I negotiated with Jordan Power Equipment on the sale of the sweeper-scrubber due 

to the series of events involving this bid. I have attached a copy of the letter from Jordan Power 

Equipment Company and Nilfisk-Advance agreeing to provide the sweeper-scrubber to the City at a 

lower cost.  Also attached is the bid waiver language which needs to be included in the legislation.  

You do not need to submit another award recommendation.  Please let me know if you have any 

questions.  Thanks. 

 

 

      
Letter from Nilfisk-Advance   Letter from Jordan Power  Language for Legislation 

 

 

 
Mary E. Lyles, CPPB 

Procurement Specialist 

City of Columbus, Purchasing Office 

50 W. Gay St., 1st Floor 

Columbus, Ohio   43215 

ph: (614)645-7884     fax: (614)645-7051 

melyles@columbus.gov 

 
 


